
AFTER-HOURS PLANNING

If the PICC becomes plugged or blocked outside of

the Vascular Access Team’s or PIVOT Clinic’s hours,

it is OK to wait until the morning to contact us,

rather than going to the Emergency Department.

If your child appears unwell, has a fever, or has

shortness of breath, please go to the Emergency

Department and notify the PIVOT Clinic.


